
We are pleased to announce that The Friends of JYS are organising KS1 and KS2 summer discos
that will take place on Thursday 4th July. 
Year R – 3 Disco (Year R, 1, 2 & 3) 3:15pm - 4pm
Year 4 – 6 Disco (Years 4, 5 & 6) 4:15pm – 5.15pm
Tickets can be purchased by using the following link:
www.ticketsource.co.uk/jys
We are, of course, in need of some willing volunteers for the discos to enable them to take
place. If you are able to help for one or both discos, please contact
samanthagame1984@gmail.com asap.
 

Disco

Rehearsals are already underway for a whole school summer production, which we are pleased
to announce will be Disney's 'Jungle Book'. The show will take place on Monday July 15th at 3.30
p.m, and will involve the whole school, with the performance taking place on an outside stage.
 
We are selling tickets for a small fee to ensure that we can fund future productions and that
these become self-sustaining and something we can build into our yearly calendar. 

Tickets can be purchased online at www.ticketsource.co.uk/jys

On the day, you will need to bring your e-ticket (on your mobile phone or as a print out) so that
we can scan people in. You do not need a ticket for any child at JYS as they will all be
performing. Please let us know if your child is unable to make the performance on Monday July
15th so that we can arrange for them to be collected at the end of the normal school day. 
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Aspire ~ Respect ~ Enjoy

This Week

Monday 1st July - Beach Cricket Competition
Wednesday 3rd July - Transition Day 
Thursday 4th July - Summer Disco (see above)
Friday 5th July - Softball Competition 
Monday 15th July - Summer Show @ 3.30pm 
Friday July 19th 2024 - Last day of term
Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd July 2024 - INSET (school closed)

Monday 2nd September - INSET Day 
Tuesday 3rd September - First day back for pupils

Important Dates Coming Up
House Points

Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are the weekly results:

Headteacher: Mr L Hanna     Deputy: Mr P Neaves    Chairs of Governors: Mrs C Few & Mr I Lomax

What a busy week we have had at JYS! Firstly ,we would like to thank everyone for their
support and well wishes for our Ofsted visit this week. It’s wonderful to have such
encouragement from the community.We will update you with more information once the
report becomes available in September. 

On Monday, Year 1 visited Tuppenny Barn where they took part in a range of activities to
show the children the benefits of growing, harvesting and cooking healthy foods. The
children really enjoyed the visit and were fully engaged throughout the day. Some of
our Year 5 pupils attended a STEM workshop at Churchers College on Thursday. Pupils
had to work in teams to solve a variety of science and technology challenges in teams. 
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